
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Cubert School action plan  
 
For any parents that weren’t able to attend the action plan meeting this week we have 
sent the presentation out via Class dojo.  
The presentation can also be accessed via this link or found on our website under ’Parent 
Info’. https://www.cubert.cornwall.sch.uk/Parent-Information-2023/  
 
It is quite lengthy and too long for the newsletter hence the use of the link.  
 

 

Uniform policy 

Please can we remind all parents that if your child has long hair it needs to be tied back 
whilst they are at school. They were reminded of this during assembly this week.  

Please see the following link to the uniform policy for more information. This can also be 
found on our website under ‘School Info’ then ‘Policies’.  

Cubert School 

 

 

Rugby with the Cornish Pirates  

The Cornish Pirates are currently training Year 5 and Year 6.  Coaches from the 
organisation are visiting Cubert on Friday mornings and teaching our pupils about the rules 
and skills involved in playing rugby.    

Pupils have made a very positive start and they are building on the work that the Pirates 
did with our classes last year.  The coach has said what an improvement he has seen and 
that the pupils have a mature attitude to the training.   
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https://www.cubert.cornwall.sch.uk/Parent-Information-2023/
https://www.cubert.cornwall.sch.uk/docs/8_1_-_Uniform_policy_2023.pdf


 

School CCTV 
For site security, health and safety and child 
safeguarding purposes, Cubert School operates a 
CCTV system. Images may be retained and used for 
reference to aid investigation as necessary. 

  
 
SCHOOL  

Term dates 2023—2024 
 

Autumn term (72 days) 
4 September - 19 December 2023 
(Half term 23-27 October 2023) 
 
Spring Term (56 days) 
4 January - 28 March 2024 
(Half term 12-16 February 2024) 
 
 
Summer term (67 days) 
15 April - 24 July 2024 
(Half term 27 May - 31 May 2024) 

 
INSET DAYS 

Mon 4th Sept  

Cubert Kids Club 
 

Please don’t forget to pay your dues for 
childcare! 

Reminder to parents that if you need to book 
places in CKC for your child/ren you must 
contact Jane Wall, who manages the club,  via 
her email address. 

ckc@cubert.cornwall.sch.uk  

Children with Asthma 
If your child has Asthma, please leave a 

labelled inhaler in the office in case it is needed 
during PE, school trips or at any other time. 
We make regular checks and will notify 
you if your child’s inhaler is out of date.  

 
 
 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE MOVED HOUSE AND OR HAVE 
DIFFERENT CONTACT DETAILS  -  Please let us 
know in the Office.  
 

 

Health Visiting and School Nurse advice line  
 
They can be reached on:  01872 322779 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/healthvisiting 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolnursing  

 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!  

 
Grace, Elise C & Immy   

 

STAR OF THE WEEK THEMES  
 
22/09 Arithmetic 
29/09 Spelling  
06/10 Homework 
13/10 Reading 
20/10 Modern foreign languages  
 
 

Cubert School 
STARS OF THE WEEK  

For  ‘Presentation’ 
 
OWLS                  Jocelyn & Leven              
PIPITS           Indy & Ralphie  
SKYLARKS         Jack  & Malia 
LAPWINGS         Lucas & Poppy  
SWALLOWS       Louis & Grace   
PUFFINS           Jensen & Elisa  
CURLEWS           Isabella & Alfred     


